

LRYHA Meeting Minutes
July 16th 2019 / 6pm
Off site

Attendance: Jen McGreevy, Rich Ellis, Jim Girard, Heather Javalgi, Mike Zegarelli, Jyoti Hall

Call to Order: 6:15

Minutes: Motion to accept June meeting minutes made by Jim, second by Rich. All in favor.

Old Business:

Half Ice Mite League updates:

Henniker is in, Just waiting for their information.

Berlin and Plymouth are also possibilities.

Mike will be touching base with Backbay and a few other teams.

***Rich will be setting up registration on the web site as an easier way to get the teams info and commitment.**

Team Sponsor/Booklet Updates:

Jill Trimble has agreed to do the art work for the Booklet.

Jen and Caroline agreed on a 5x7ish size booklet.

Caroline has asked a lot of local business already, Jen suggested that each board member ask a couple of businesses to take an ad out in the booklet.

***Jyoti will send out Booklet Flyers to the board members.**

***Jen will make a google doc to keep track of business being asked.**

Jersey Sponsors

Mite 1- Lakes Region Arms and Ammo

Mite 2-

Squirt 1- Drews Affordable Roofing

Squirt 2- Airport Country Deli

Peewee- In Focus

Bantam- PickFit

Mite Coaching:

Mite1- Paul Galasso

Mite2- Lou Loutrel

*Mike is still trying to get in touch with Paul Galasso.

*Edit Mike has spoken to Paul and he is confirmed as the Mite 1 coach.

Collection Of Jerseys:

Jim is still working on it.

New Business:

The mandatory state meeting date has just been announced. It will be in Concord on Saturday, August 17th.

Following Positions must attend:

President- Jen McGreevy

Referee in Chief-

Coaching Director- Mike Zegarelli

Registrar- Rich Ellis

SafeSport Coordinator- Rich Ellis

Webmaster- Jyoti Hall

Challenge Cup Tournament:

Board felt the set up would be good for the mite teams this year, and discussed putting those 2 teams in Challenge Cup instead of Heyliger.

Heather Made the motion to send Mites to Challenge Cup. Jim seconded it and Mike thirderd it. All in favor.

*Jyoti will sign all teams up for the tournament. And get hotel stuff worked out.

Calendars:

Calendars need to be ordered in August from Tickets and More.

*Jyoti will get in touch with Sue for specific details.

Coaches Reachout meeting:

Meeting needs to be held before the season starts.

Coached need to name their assistant coaches.

*Mike needs to set up a meeting time. And make sure all coaches have their credentials.

Team Declarations/League Placement:

Bantam- Tier 4 or 5

Peewee- Tier 3

Squirt 1- Tier 3

Squirt 2- Tier 4 or 5

***Final declarations need to be made by August 15th**

Start Date:

September 23rd

Practices Monday, Tuesday and Thursday.

3 Sheets of ice.

Public Input: None

Treasurer:

Taxes for last season are all set. Still waiting to hear from the accountant about taxes from the year before.

People are responding to invoices so that is good.

Heather has received 1 scholarship request and needs to meet with the committee to discuss it.

ACE Coordinator: Excused

VP: Excused

League Rep: Excused

Sponsorship/Fundraiser Coordinator: Excused

In-House Program Coordinator:

Jim is waiting for Will to have access to the rink and go through the equipment room.

Probably will need to order socks.

***Jen wants to look over Jerseys**

Secretary:

Jyoti has been making updates to web site.

Will be switching Sponsorship information to its own tab, and updating all the rosters.

*Jyoti needs to post booklet info on FB

Registrar:

74 Confirmed out of 79 potential players.

Bantams- 11

Peewee- 17

Squirt 1- 11

Squirt 2- 19

Mite 1- 8

Mite 2- 13

Meeting adjourned at 8:08